
  

Follow your child’s learning even when you’re at work with 
pictures, updates and messages direct from your child’s key 

carer. 

Smithfield House January Newsletter 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
It is great to welcome you all back after the festive 
break. We hope you all had a well-earned rest and 
managed to meet up with family and friends to enjoy 
some festive cheer! 
We have a full year of fun and learning ahead for all of 
our children. They will be out and about in the local 
area, so please do remember to provide warm outdoor 
clothes. 
Shoe Lane Library will be running lots of stay and play 
days for the children. These will be story or music 
sessions, to craft days. We do hope that all the children 
will attend. On library days, please make sure that your 
child is with us no later than 10am. If the weather is too 
wet, Sona from the library will come to us, so that the 
children do not miss out on these valuable learning 
experiences. 
Kind regards 
Chloe

Message from Chloe Bromley 
Nursery Manager




